

WTMC - 640 AM

BROMLEY - HEATH COMMUNITY RADIO

42 HORAN WAY JAMAICA PLAIN, MASS, 02130

445.8515 524.3887

November 6, 1987.

CONGRESSMAN JOE MOAKLEY
-U S SENATE
-230 CANNON HOUSE
WASHINGTON DC 20515

Dear CONGRESSMAN MOAKLEY:

1987 has been passing fairly quickly here in Bromley-Heath. One sure sign is that it is already time to do fundraising for our Thanksgiving and Christmas Turkey Give-A-Ways.

For over 12 years, WTMC, Bromley-Heath's Community Radio Station, has gotten individuals, companies and organizations to help sponsor turkeys for needy families that live in Bromley-Heath. We ask for a one-time donation that covers us for both holidays - Thanksgiving and Christmas.

Over the years, the "Friends of Bromley-Heath" have always come through in a glorious way that has enabled us to increase the amount of turkeys (and also hams at Christmas) that we have given each year. Last year, between the two holidays, we brought smiles of joy to over one hundred (100) families!

I am now asking that together we keep up this very admirable tradition. I, along with the Bromley-Heath Community, hope that you plan to continue your committment during this 1987 holiday season. After all, 'tis the season to be giving!

Please send your still tax-deductible donations in the enclosed self-addressed envelope. If you have any questions, I can be reached at the above address and phone number.

Thank you for helping to make this a tradition that all of Bromley-Heath looks forward to each year. You should feel very proud.

Sincerely,

David E. Worrell

Director of Communications